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Subject: Dresden and Quad-Cities Stations
FSAR Modification No. 73-1
NRC Docket Nos. 50-10, 50-237,
50-249, 50-254, and 50-265

Reference (a) : G. A. Abrell letter to K. R. Goller
dated January 30, 1976

Dear Mr. Goller:

Reference (a) estimated a May 1, 1976 completion date
'for reformatting of all the Dresden and Quad-Cities procedures.

.

At this time, it is anticipated that Dresden Station's
surveillance procedures will be approximately 80 percent complete
by May 1 and will be 100 percent complete within two weeks. De-
partmental PDcedures are expected to be reformatted by June 1,
1976. The manpwer demands of the current refueling outage and
continued problems of compatibility of the automatic typewriters
used for the procedure writing have accounted for the additional
delay.

Quad-Cities Station still estimates completion by May
1, 1976.
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Very-truly yours,
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